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Generalized Metamaterials: Definitions and Taxonomy
The Journal of the Acoustical Society of America

Dear  Noori Kim,

The new revised paper has addressed the points that I found in a very cursory reading of the first revision. I
am pleased to say that it is accepted for the Special Issue on Apr 26, 2016

That said, I strongly urge you to update the text at the time of the proofs or earlier if possible.  The paper is
a useful contribution, and based on the title is likely to attract a good readership. It is imperative that the
text reflect this.  There is certainly room for improvement, for instance:
"Recent efforts realizing and optimizing cloaks on AMMs were
recently published (Cai, 2012; Gokhale et al., 2012)."

With best regards

Andrew N Norris, Ph.D.
Associate Editor
The Journal of the Acoustical Society of America
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